
Q: Can I get approved for graduation if I show proof that I am registered for my transfer course 

and/or the school Registrar or the instructor sends a letter to verify my course information? 

 

A: No, all transfer courses are due by April 1st in order to receive graduation approval. 

 

 

 

Q: Is there assigned seating for parents & family at graduation? 

 

A: No 

 

 

 

Q: Can my parent come down on the floor and take a picture with me receiving my degree from 

the president. 

 

A: No 

 

 

 

Q: Can I participate in graduation services without a marching card? 

 

A: No, if you lose your marching card, it is imperative that you contact a Registrar’s Office 
representative prior to the service in order to participate. 

 

 

 

Q: Am I permitted to decorate my graduation cap? 

 

A: Yes, only within the parameters of the guidelines for cap decoration after the Consecration 

service on Friday evening. 

 

 

 

Q: When will my degree be mailed? 

 

A: June 30th  

 

 

 

Q: How do I request verification of my graduation for my family to be approved for international 

travel? 

 

A: Submit a completed verification letter request, selecting the Anticipated Graduation Date box, 

to the Registrar’s Office. 

 

 

 



 

Q: Am I permitted to wear jewelry of any sort during my participation in graduation services? 

 

A: Wedding bands are the only approved jewelry to be worn during graduation services.  You will 

be told to remove any other jewelry in the graduation line. 

 

 

 

Q: Am I permitted to switch places with someone in the graduation line? 

 

A: No 

 

 

 

Q: How do I make sure my degree is mailed to my current home address? 

 

A: Check the address listed at the top of your Course and Fee Statement.  If the address is 

incorrect, visit the Registrar’s Office and complete a Change of Address Form. 
 


